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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Ben Lusher

A/Director

Industry, Key Site and Social Projects
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Peter McManus
Dear Mr Lusher

Exhibition of Response to Submissions Report - The University of Sydney Campus
Improvement Program State Significant Development (SSD 6123)

Thank you for your letter dated 4 July 2014, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to
review and comment on the response to submissions for above development. Please
accept our letter as a joint Transport for NSW (TfNSW) and Roads and Maritime Services
(RMS) comments on the above development application.

The Access Strategy shows Missenden Road as a gateway. Based on the Response to
Submissions, TINSW understands that no formal access road via Missenden Road is
proposed at present and that any future connection via Missenden would be subject to
agreement with a number of agencies. If in the future, vehicle access is sought from
Missenden Road, then a traffic and transport impact assessment should be undertaken
to assess the impacts on the following:

¢ |[ntersections along Carillon Avenue and Missenden Road.

e Existing bus stops and bus services in this vicinity of the development.
Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice on the response to submissions
for above development. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please

don't hesitate to contact me on 8202 2198.

Yours sincerely

20/8/ 14~

and Use Development & Planning
& Programs

CD14/13906

18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008
PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240
T 8202 2200 F 8202 2209
www.transport.nsw.gov.au
ABN 18 804 239 602



